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e: URGENT MESSAGE: Bangladeshi nationals living abroad voting in the
ational parliamentary elections in Bangladesh through postal ballots
message

:lection Observers' Facilitation Cell MOFA <eofc@mofa.gov.bd> Tue, Nov 21, 2023 at 11 :14 Pl
o: Head of Chancery Bangladesh Missions <hoc.groupmail@mofa.gov.bd>
c: Heads of Bangladesh Missions <hom.groupmail@mofa.gov.bd>, Ferdousi Shahriar <ferdousi.shahriar@mofa.gov.bd>
Md. Moinul Hossain" <moinul.hossain@mofa.gov.bd>, Marjan Begum <marjan.begum@mofa.gov.bd>, Sabuj Ahmed
sabuj.ahmed@mofa.gov.bd>

Respected Sir/Madam,

Assalamu alaikum.

In continuation of previous communications, the Cell is pleased to share a notification (on postal ballot)
issued by the Election Commission Secretariat (ECS) in connection with the 12th National Parliament
Elections for your kind information and necessary action. As per the Circular, a voter's application is
required to include his/her voter serial number in the voter roll. This serial number in the voters roll can
be found in the 'Smart Election Management BD' app (a few screenshots enclosed) launched by
Bangladesh Election Commission. For this, the voter has to log in with his/her NID number after
registration in the app. The Mission is also requested to circulate this information along with the ECS
notification for clarification.

With profound regards,

Election Observers' Facilitation Cell (EOFC)
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Dhaka

On Tue, Nov 21, 2023 at 3:39 PM Election Observers' Facilitation Cell MOFA <eofc@mofa.gov.bd> wrote:
Respected Sir /Madam,

Asslamu Alaikum.

In continuation of our previous communication, I am pleased to share the contact
details of "Returning officer" of the 12th National Parliament Election for your kind
information and necessary action at Mission's end.

With profound regards

Election Observers' Facilitation Cell (EOFC)
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Dhaka

On Thu, Nov 16, 2023 at 7:05 AM Election Observers' Facilitation Cell MOFA <eofc@mofa.gov.bd> wrote:
Respected Sir /Madam,

This is to inform that as per article g7 of the Representation of the People
Order 1972, Bangladeshi nationals living abroad can vote in the national


